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Subject: Question about Thurston elementary construction property lines

From: Ali Hassani  
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 9:30 AM 
To: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney 
<CManor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Question about Thurston elementary construction property lines 

Dear Council People and planning committee, 

I am a Thurston elementary neighborhood resident who is concerned about the environmental impacts 
of the new school. Already, the trails have started flooding due to the removal of the oak savanna. This is 
concerning both for the local ecosystem and the building infrastructure. 

It has been brought to my attention that the city of Ann Arbor should actually own part of the property 
that must be modified. Can you confirm the factuality of the city owning this property? If so, can you take 
measures to require AAPS to pick a more sustainable site? 

-Ali Hassani

Property line reference: 
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Picture of flooded trails: 

 
 


